
Corona Virus Measures –  
 

New measures set out by the First Minster will be introduced when the fire break 
comes to an end on Monday 9th November 2020 and will be reviewed after two 
weeks 
 

Hospitality premises, including pubs, clubs and restaurants will be required to put the 
following measures in place  
 

 

A Maximum of 4 people (not including children under 11 years), from different 
households, will be able to socialise, every effort should still be made by the 
business and the customer to ensure that they maximise distance at the table.  

 

Families from the same household /extended household are permitted to sit 
together at the same table. 
 

Entry to the premises must be controlled and time limited periods given, not 
exceeding two hours, in which customers may stay in the premises.  
Controlled entry includes pre-booking wherever possible with details of all 
members of the group taken as part of the booking and verified on arrival  

 

“Walk-ups” should be kept to a minimum and subject to access through a 
controlled entry point with provision and verification of names of all members 
of the group at that point.  
 

Table Service only – customers must remain seated when ordering, being 
served and consuming food and drink 
 

Contact details of all persons visiting the premise must be recorded for track 
and trace purposes and premises must take reasonable measures to ensure 
that such contact information is correct. 
 

All staff and customers should wear face coverings unless the person is under 
11 or has a reasonable excuse not to wear the face covering (e.g. to eat or 
drink)  
 

Alcohol sales must cease at 10.00 pm and premises closed by 10.20 pm. 
 

Live Music continues to be prohibited and recorded music should be limited to 
background music only e.g which should not prevent a conversation being 
held at 2 metres.  

 

 

For further information please refer to the latest guidance below:- 
 

https://www.ukhospitality.org.uk/page/WalesGuidance 
 

https://gov.wales/coronavirus-regulations-guidance 
 

https://www.ukhospitality.org.uk/page/WalesGuidance
https://gov.wales/coronavirus-regulations-guidance


The Licensing Section will endeavour to keep you updated as to any changes, as 
and when we receive further information. 
 

Should you have any queries in the meantime, then please contact the licensing 
team at Licensing.Section@rctcbc.gov.uk. 
 

Regards 
 

 


